

CHURCH OF CHRIST

This is the day that the Lord hath made; Let us rejoice and be glad in it!

Communion kits are available at the Visitor's Center.

Please pick up enough for you and your family as you enter the auditorium.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available at the Visitor's Center should you have need or want of these items.



SOUTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST

402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597 Henderson, TX 75653-1597 (903) 657-1408 ~ FAX (903) 657-1409 Website: www.southmainchurch.com Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest Password: SouthMain16



Where Family Matters!

WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN JANUARY 8, 2023



WELCOME PRAISE LEADER - Chris Cummings

Step by Step - # 15
Praise the Lord - # 74

PRAYER - Doug Hopkins **SCRIPTURE READING** Ephesians 3:1, 7-12

Create In Me a Clean Heart

Make Me a Servant

THE LORD'S SUPPER - Jim Smith PRAYER FOR OFFERING

Thank You, Lord! - # 781
I'll Be a Friend to Jesus - # 699

"The Deadly Drift"
Hebrews 2:1-4

How Great Thou Art - # 76 I'll Fly Away - # 851

CLOSING PRAYER - Jerry Shaw

"Depart in Peace" (Luke 2:29)
Please silence all cell phones and pagers.
CCLI# 290723

SOUTH MAIN PRAYS

BARBARA BROWN is scheduled for back surgery on Wednesday, January 11th, at Mother Frances - Tyler.

DAVE & MELODY SIMMONS, parents of Alicia Simmons, are experiencing health issues.

OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Pam Adamson, Elizabeth Bazaldua, Fern Bench, Jason Blalack, Lilly Blalack, Pat Brack, Keith Brown, Christy Burkhalter, Barbara Byrd, Lisa Corbell, Layton Cummings, Neva Davis, Michael Dorsey, Roy Dorsey, Blake Foster, Caitlyn Gainey, Jan Gentry, Harvey Hand, Jane Holcomb, Goldie Hughes, Roy Hunt, Linda Jamison, Joyce Jones, Bob Kessler, Tyler Line, Pat Lynch, Phyllis Osborne, Juanita Purser, James Rowell, Landon Shaw, Kimberly Taylor, Bailey Thornton, Christina Vanover, Christy Wade, Linda Warner, Kerry Whittemore

KINDNESS KLOSET

The next day of operation for the Kindness Kloset will be 9am -12 noon on <u>Thursday</u>, <u>January 19th</u>. We continue to need gently used clothing for <u>all</u> ages, sizes and genders; clothes hangers; and, monetary donations.

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT

Meagan Cummings

STAFF INFO

ELDERS:

Travis Birdwell	travisbirdwell1@aol.com
David Chenault	dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davis	.bobbydtxu222@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins	dougndiann@gmail.com
Bob Payne	bpayne1@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe	rpoe9@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers	brivers@eastex.net
PULPIT MINISTER:	

PULPIT MINISTER:

Bob Payne:.....bpayne1@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:

David Chenault:......dhchenault@gmail.com.com

CHILDREN'S MINISTER:

Janet Thompson:......drjanett55@gmail.com

CHURCH SECRETARY:

Reneé Hampton:.....office@southmainchurch.com

CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:....rpoe9@hotmail.com

MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:

Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt

DEACONS:

Chuck Ashmore Ken Sabella Jim Smith Dodd Vinson

SOUTH MAIN SHARES

Happy Birthday

Meagan Cummings, Zoe Glasgow, Caren Ashmore, Daryl Davis!!!

Happy Anniversary

Jonathan & Candace Blalack!!!

KIDS PRAISE

All children between the ages of 3 years old -3rd grade will be dismissed after Communion to go to Rooms 9-10 where they will travel as a group to the MPB for Kid's Praise. Children will return to Rooms 9-10 where they can be picked up immediately following worship.

DEACONS & MINISTRY LEADERS,

Your 2023 BUDGET requests are due TODAY. Please contact Rodger Poe today with any budget requests or edits. Email: Rpoe@hotmail.com Call or Text: 903-646-7533. Your service is greatly appreciated!!

ARMS OF HOPE GALA

The Arms of Hope Gala and Auction, featuring a special conversation with Tim Tebow, is scheduled for Friday, January 20, 2023 at the Westin Galleria Dallas, 13340 Dallas Parkway. Registration & Auction begin at 5:30 PM followed by the Dinner & Program at 7:00 PM. Seating is limited. If interested, visit ArmsofHope.org. to register.

GREETERS MINISTRY

If you are interested in being a greeter, meeting and greeting people as they arrive at the building and helping to provide a a warm welcome to South Main, please contact Janelle Roberts or Renee Hampton.

GOD HAS BLESSED US

The Ladies' Ministry has provided us with at least 30 different homes we can call on for an Encouragement Visit. Yes, an Encouragement Visit. The visit will be simply to say that we want to see about them and to encourage them to be friends by showing them that we care.

We can facilitate the visit by meeting together at the church building on January 9 in what we will call "Monday Night for the Master." By meeting together, you will be able to ask questions and we will be able to demonstrate a get acquainted visit. We want to cultivate friendship.

Please come help us encourage the community and get to know them. Again, that's **January 9 at 6:30 pm** at the church building.

Travis Birdwell and Jim Smith